
  
 
 
 

APPOINTMENTS TO THE THUNDER BAY 
PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD 

 
 
Lakehead District School Board will receive applications for membership on the 
Thunder Bay Public Library Board up to 4:30 p.m. on Monday, October 24, 2022. 
 

• Appointments to the Thunder Bay Public Library Board are for a four year term 
expiring November 30, 2026. 

• Appointees must be Canadian citizens; 18 years of age; resident of Thunder Bay, or 
one of the Library’s funding municipalities; and, not an employee of the Library or 
one of the funding municipalities. 

• The Lakehead District School Board nominee must be a public school supporter. 

• Direct experience with local groups related to the Library and experience related to 
corporate and/or small business in the areas of finance, accounting, public relations, 
architecture, engineering, education and literacy are skills desired by the Library 
Board.  An affinity for Public Library service, especially to children, is preferred. 

 
Applications should be forwarded to: 

 
Sherri-Lynne Pharand 
Director of Education 

Lakehead District School Board 
2135 Sills Street 

Thunder Bay, ON   P7E 5T2 


